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Blue class 

Blue class have carried on visiting different places of interest in the 

community.  They went to Mill Chase Playpark and enjoyed lots of opportunities 

for road safety, communication, fair play, turn taking and peer supporting.  All 

of the pupils agreed it was a great place to go and that the equipment was ‘very 

good and fun’.   On Friday afternoon’s, this term, Blue class have the 

opportunity to take part in Rock Steady.  They enjoy using a variety of 

instruments including vocals, drums, keyboard and electric guitar.  All of Blue 

class have a great time and come back to class very excited and ready for the 

next session! 


